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Church Address:  6 Iroquois Drive, Cherokee Village, AR  72529  
  Church Office………………………………………..………….(870) 257-3112 

Fax……………………………………………….….………….(870) 257-3120 
Dr. Larry White, Pastor …………………………...……….….Home 994-2985 
Bro. David Woods, Associate Pastor/Worship & Youth …..…..(325) 236-3345 
Deacons in Service:   
Chip Kietzmann………. …………………….…………...……..(870) 266-3420 
Morris Street….…………………………………………………(870) 257-3814  
Baptist Women Help Line ……………………...……………...(870) 257-2511 
Baptist Men Help Line (for widows and single women)….……(870) 847-3541 

Mission Offerings Beginning January 2020 
 
Lottie Moon                           1,066.00 
Dixie Jackson                         1,086.50 
Annie Armstrong                                              2,744.00  
Members on Mission Projects: 
 20% of World Mission Giving                 309.00 
 Mission Projects carried over:   5,574.53 
 Haiti Med. Clinic balance:   5,843.30 
 Guatemala Trip balance carried over:      2,261.45 
 Haiti Stuff the Bus Project carried over:     123.08 
 Ladies Ministry Fair Projects carried over: 340.66 
 Gideons                   980.00 
 Disaster Relief (Hurricane Laura)      1,780.00 
 Cedar Glade Camp        1,175.00 
Total for Members on Mission/Projects           4,244.00   
Total for World Missions Giving                             9,140.50  
Added to these we give 16.50% of non-designated gifts & other World 
Mission Causes in our budget. (Projected Budget Goal $85,496.53) 

Annual Budget Total 2019:  $515,130.67          
Weekly Budget Requirement:  $9,906.35 
 
LAST WEEK’S DEPOSIT                TO DATE 
Benevolence Fund         550.00                6,046.00 
Building Fund                  00.00                   110.00   
Designated Fund         3,440.00              62,912.39 
General Fund            12,609.33            300,284.95 
Total Receipts       $16,599.33           $369,353.34         
As of September 13, we are running 79.37% of 
our general fund budget.  Our budget is an overall 
goal for all of our ministries.  However we do not 
operate according to our overall goals, but rather 
from our weekly receipts. 

FINANCE MINISTRY  
Margie Adams, Jason 
Fuller, Tracy Phillips 

 
Next Week: Roger 
Delffs, Carol Gotte, 

James Skinner 
 

YARD MINISTRY  
Gary Brison,  
Marc Phillips 

 
Next Week:   

Wayne Alderson,  
Gregg Strobbe 

The August Financial Statement has been 
posted on the hallway bulletin board. 

We have met our goal thanks to your generosity!  Our Baby Bottle 
Boomerang fundraising goal was $27,000.  Our grand total after 
both phases from 43 churches is 27,200.78!!!  Your church’s  
contribution was $2,703.81.  Thank you for your support!   
  New Beginnings Pregnancy  Help Center 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 20 
  8:30 Sunday School Adult Only 
  9:30 Sunday School/Modern Worship Service 
11:00 Sunday School/Traditional Worship Service 
  5:00 Worship Service for All - Youth Led 
 
Monday, September 21            Tuesday, September 22 
  9:30 Body Recall                     9:00 Food Pantry 
    
Wednesday, September 23            Saturday, September 26 
   9:30 Body Recall    10:00 Grief Share 
   6:00 Youth  
   6:00 Awana Begins 

Dixie Jackson Arkansas Missions Offering   
Our church goal is $2,500.00  
Collected to Date: 1,719.00 

Theme: “Immeasurably More” people need to know Christ!  

Disaster Relief   
 
We are working with a sister church in Sulphur, LA, Trinity  
Baptist Church. Hurricane Laura recently struck their area and 
caused widespread structural damage to homes and businesses.  
Bro. Larry has asked our church family to support that church as a 
mission endeavor for the foreseeable future to help them and their 
community recover.  
 
Things you can do: 
1. Pray for them.  The pastor there is very tired, as one would  
expect, but hopeful and continuing to trust in Jesus. Your prayers 
for the people to have hope in Christ are most important, and they 
are working.  
  
2. Give Financially (all monies given through our church family 
for "Disaster Relief" will be used to aid Trinity Baptist Church in 
their recovery, ministry efforts. Your gifts will be tax deductible).  
  
3. Go. We are in the planning stages now. We will be taking a team 
this fall (hopefully mid November) to the Sulphur area to do clean 
up, which will include a lot of chainsaw work.  They have asked 
we not come till power is back on and people can begin to come 
back into their area to start clean up. 
  
ITEMS NEEDED BY NOON THIS TUESDAY!!! 
 1.  They are currently in need of 10 twin inflatable air  
mattresses   If you have an air mattress you would like to donate,  
please call the church office.   
 2.  They are also in need of non perishable food items.   
Bro. Larry, Eddie Black and Morris Street will be going this 
Thursday and Friday, September 24-25, to survey the area with 
Bro. Lamar and see how our team can best prepare to come help 
them.  Donated items will be taken to them during this trip. 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: 
 

Standing on the Promises of God 
Genesis 32:1-21 

Awana Clubs are Starting this Wednesday, September 23rd!!  
If conditions allow, we will have in-person clubs at the 

church.  Parents will also have the option of doing Awana 
From Home. 

 
ALL PARENTS must register their child for either  

In-Person or Awana From Home. 

 

BOOKS will also be paid for at that time and those doing 
Awana From Home will take their books home with them. 

 
Additional information can be found on the church website 

at Www.fbccv.org/awana 
 

We would love to talk to anyone who is interested in helping 
in areas of need that we have: 

*Working with kids during club time 
*Nursery Volunteer 

*Awana Store Coordinator 
*Van Drivers and Riders 

*Helping facilitate drop off and pick up of kids 


